
 

 



Gabriela joined most of the students´ English lesson for half a year at Oerding. Besides she did a few hours 

every day in our SFO-after school club. We were very grateful for the experience she gave each one of us! 

She managed to build up a relationship with all of our students and to give us a better knowledge of 

Columbia. The students´ English also improved massively! Gabriela is planning to study in Denmark and we 

hope to keep in contact! 


